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As a resident of the current and all proposed boundaries for District 3, I strongly prefer Map
203, because it best protects the community integrity of Rancho Cordova as well as that of Elk
Grove, along with other areas to the county’s north and east.

Thanks, Bill Pieper, 1405 El Tejon Way, Sacramento 95864
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